
A costly California food labeling proposal

The state of California is all but bankrupt–yet professional activists have figured out a way to send us even
further into hock, with a costly food-labeling proposition that will appear on the ballot this November. They
want tens of thousands of common grocery-store items to carry special labels that indicate biotech
ingredients.

View the original article here: A costly California food labeling proposal


